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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

19/01/2020  17:53:252019/6391/T OBJ Yvonne Wood As a tenant in this property for many years now,  I have a particular interest in this matter and support 

comments made by the NNA on behalf of all residents. 

The loss of this tree will detract from the overall street scene. Maresfield Gardens is between two very busy 

roads and is blighted by heavy traffic particularly at school times. Obviously residents are subject the resultant 

air pollution and trees are central in combating the effects of this. The tree could benefit from maintenance 

work which owners have consitently failed to do preferring instead to 'chop' it down as part of the development 

works.

The felling of this tree should be be rejected and a TPO issued to secure its future.
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